
Join Us
at our Open House

ATCO is hosting an open house for the Buffalo Creek Transmission Project

ATCO is proposing a new 144 kV Transmission Line from the existing 7L65 Transmission Line 
near the Village of Mannville into a new substation, to be known as Drury. A new single circuit 
240 kV Transmission Line will be constructed from the Drury Substation to the service territory 
boundary. AltaLink will complete the Transmission Line Project to Nilrem substation near 
Hardisty. The Project is to reinforce and upgrade the transmission system capability of the 
central east sub-region and to ultimately improve capacity in the Lloydminster Area. 

Your feedback on the project is important to us. We encourage you to learn more or provide 
your input by attending our open house, visiting our website or by contacting us.

1 855 420 5775 | consultation@ATCOelectric.com  |

A component of Provost to Edgerton and Nilrem 
to Vermilion Transmission System Reinforcement Project

www.ATCO.com



Mannville — Wednesday, October 16, 2019
Mannville Hall, Mannville Recreation Centre

5202 – 52 Avenue, Mannville

1 855 420 5775  |  consultation@ATCOelectric.com
www.ATCO.com (click on “Projects”)

Please join us at the drop in style open house listed below 
between 4 p.m. and 8 p.m.


